
March 2024

Dear Parents of Future LBHS 9thGraders:

The Laguna Beach High School counselors are beginning the process of course registration for fall
2024. As a new parent/student to LBUSD we would like to welcome you to Laguna Beach High
School.

All new students must complete the online New Student Enrollment process prior to course
registration being completed. Details for enrollment may be found on the LBUSD website
(www.lbusd.org).

Please visit the Laguna Beach High School (LBHS) website (lbhs.lbusd.org) to view the New
Student Registration information under the Counseling → Registration tab. Freshman Core
Academic Courses will be selected for students based on academic performance, grades,
assessment data, and current teacher recommendations.

Please submit all of your enrollment documentation via the Aeries document upload feature when
completing enrollment through the Aeries online enrollment portal which opensMarch 1, 2024.

All enrollment paperwork must be submitted and approved prior to a counseling appointment
being scheduled/confirmed at LBHS. Our counselors are only available to conduct individual
meetings with incoming families once the enrollment process is completed. Counseling Assistant
Missy Palino (mpalino@lbusd.org) will contact you in middle May or early August to schedule your
counseling appointment and to complete the registration process. You may also contact the
Registrar, Ellen Oxales at eoxales@lbusd.org for further assistance.

Please join us for 8th Grade Family Night on March 7, 2024, beginning at 5:00 pm in the LBHS
Library for an Athletic presentation, 5:30 pm in the Theatre for a Welcome presentation, and
6:30 pm in the Quad for our LBHS Fair. In addition, an online freshman registration packet and
presentation will also be available for viewing on the Laguna Beach High School website
(lbhs.lbusd.org) after March 7, 2024. This packet and presentation will contain information
regarding academics, time management, athletics, College and Career Advantage (CCA) courses,
dance and cheer auditions, drama, band, and more to provide you with a comprehensive look of
LBHS. We are confident that many of your questions will be answered via the packet and
presentation as well as by attending 8th Grade Family Night.

We look forward to welcoming you into the Breaker Family!
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